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Gallatin County FFA
July 18, 2013
Members of the Gallatin County Board of Education
We respectfully request your permission to attend the Regional officer Annual Reound-Up at the Kentucky FFA Leadership Training Center overnight on September 6th and 7th, 2013. We request your permission to take our regional officer to participate in leadership development and team events with the regional officer team for the Northern Kentucky Region. We will be staying in cabins on the grounds chaperoned by Ms. Hill, Mrs. Howell and members of the training center staff.
Sincerely, 
Katie Howell and Heather Hill
Katie Howell
Heather Hill
FFA Advisor’s
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